† Masses this week at St. Michael's -June 30-July 7, 2024

"He took her by the hand and said to her...'Little girl, get up!'" -Mark 5.21-43

Thirteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time

Saturday, June 29 5:00 pm Missa Pro Popula
Sunday, June 30 9:00 am Special Intentions of English & Olsen Families
11:00 am † Eric Barrett -KofC Council #1970

Mass Intention

Requested

Monday, July 1 12:05 pm Special Intentions of Bree Nixon & Family

-Tallo Family



July 1st is celebrated as Canada's birthday. We as Canadians should seek to be witnesses to Christ in Canada and the world, and to continue working to influence those in government to act from Christian principles and attitudes. Realizing that we do not have a lasting home here, we should pray and work for justice and peace in Canada and through out the world, so that all God's people may share in the goods of this earth. Families are encouraged to mark this day by prayer for our community and our country.

Canada Day

Tuesday, July 2 12:05 pm Special Intentions of Freda & Gerry Auger -Ba

-Barbara Meers

Wednesday, July 3 St. Thomas 12:05 pm † Souls in Purgatory

-Donor

Thursday, July 4 12:05 pm † Francesco Pedota

-Francesca DePalma & Family

Friday, July 5 10:00 am Mass at Golden Plough Lodge

12:05 pm † Natividad Valles

-Marc & Ferlen Valles

ADORATION

Weekdays 3:00 pm to 6:00 pm. We invite you to spend some time in quiet prayer with our Lord.

Fourteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time Sat., July 6 5:00 pm † Graham Stratford -D & J Thomas Sunday, July 7 9:00 am Missa Pro Popula 11:00 am † Allen Dunn -Lucille



Best wishes and CONGRATULATIONS to all students...as the school year comes to a close, let us remember our young people, especially those graduating from our local schools! May these students know the love of Christ is with them on their new journey. 'Be strong and courageous. Do not be afraid. Do not be discouraged. For the Lord your God will be with you wherever you go. -Joshua 1:9

Wishing all families a gentle, fun filled summer. Reminder: Church is open all summer.

THE CAMADA

ROSARY IN OUR SCHOOLS - Good news fellow parishioners! St. Michael's CWL Council was asked to initiate a Rosary program in the 3 elementary schools within St. Michael's parish. Debbie Scott will be spearheading this project with the blessings of both Bishop Miehm and Father Emmanuel. Debbie will be the contact person, assisted by Cyndy Harper and Lynda Macpherson. The School Rosary Program or Rosary Apostolate as some of you may know it will run from October to April. We would like to introduce this program,

starting this fall for the 2024-2025 academic school year. The elementary school children will be introduced to Mother Mary and the prayers of the Rosary and how to pray the Rosary in the simplicity of their grade level. The object of the program is to have our children not only praying the Rosary on a regular basis but to fall in love with this format of prayer and bring it home to the family and possibly make it a lifelong devotion. For this program to be successful we look to you, our parish family for volunteers, to commit for one school year, once a month, to go to the school as a team of volunteers for about 2 hours at a time. You will be supplied with all materials needed along with training. If this new ministry sounds like something you may be ready to commit to please see me after Mass or go home and pray on it and call me at 905-242-4279 or reach out to a member of our CWL (Linda, Cyndy) and we shall see where you wish to serve as part of our Team.

God's Abundant Blessings upon you 🛝